
 Ottawa, May 27, 2022 

 IMPORTANT  UPDATE  |  ÉCOLE  SECONDAIRE  PUBLIQUE  OMER-DESLAURIERS  WITHOUT 
 POWER 

 Dear parents and guardians, 

 As you may know, the école secondaire publique Omer Deslauriers is still without power. 

 We ask that you please check your emails and the  school's  Facebook  page late Sunday afternoon. 
 If the situation persists, teaching will be done in virtual mode on Monday. 

 We thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 Have a good weekend, 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 

https://www.facebook.com/ESPOmerD

